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CALIFORNIA DEPARTMENT OF FISH AND WILDLIFE 
OFFICE OF SPILL PREVENTION AND RESPONSE 

NOTICE OF SECOND 15-DAY PUBLIC COMMENT PERIOD 

FOR MODIFICATIONS TO TEXT OF PROPOSED REGULATIONS  
AND ECONOMIC AND FISCAL IMPACT STATEMENT (STD 399) 

February 26, 2021 

Pursuant to the requirements of Government Code sections 11346.8(c), 11346.8(d), 
11347.1, and section 44 of Title 1 of the California Code of Regulations, the California 
Department of Fish and Wildlife, Office of Spill Prevention and Response (OSPR), is 

providing this notice of additional changes made to proposed regulations to the specific 
sections of Title 14, California Code of Regulations identified below. These changes are 
in response to comments received during the 15-day comment period from January 16, 
2021 through February 1, 2021. 

 Spill Management Team Certification (changes to only to sections 830.1, 830.4, 
830.5, and 830.6) 

Additionally, further changes are made to the Economic and Fiscal Impact Statement 
(form STD 399). 

ADDITION OF DOCUMENTS RELIED UPON 

Further documents and other information which OSPR has relied upon in adopting the 

proposed regulations have been added to the rulemaking file and are available for 
public inspection and comment by appointment only. The following studies, reports, or 
documents relied upon are added to the rulemaking file and are available upon request. 

• Second Revised Economic and Fiscal Impact Statement (STD 399) 

• Second Addendum to Initial Statement of Reasons, 02/26/21 

SUBMISSION OF WRITTEN COMMENTS 

This second 15-day continuation period allows for public comments exclusively on these 
changes, not on any changes or documents from the original 45-day notice nor those 
presented during the first 15-day notice. OSPR will accept written comments between, 
February 27, 2021 and March 15, 2021. All written comments must be submitted to 

OSPR no later than 11:59 p.m. (Pacific Standard Time) on Monday, March 15, 
2021, by mail or e-mail as follows: 

Department of Fish and Wildlife 
Office of Spill Prevention and Response 

Attn: Christine Kluge 
P.O. Box 944209 
Sacramento, California 94244-2090 
E-mail: OSPRRegulations@wildlife.ca.gov 

mailto:OSPRRegulations@wildlife.ca.gov


Page 2 of  2 

All written, timely comments received by the above stated deadline, which pertain to the 
proposed changes subject to this second 15-day continuation period will be reviewed 
and responded to by OSPR in the Final Statement of Reasons. Please limit comments 

to the changes in the documents identified in this notice. 

AVAILABILITY OF DOCUMENTS 

Additional information and all associated documents may be found online on the Spill 
Management Team Certification regulations webpage. 

https://wildlife.ca.gov/OSPR/Legal/Proposed-Regulations/SMT-Certification
https://wildlife.ca.gov/OSPR/Legal/Proposed-Regulations/SMT-Certification
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